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Thanks for these updates.  Looks like off grid is the way to proceed for seasonal residences. 
No choice now.   
Regards
Doug King

On Fri, Jul 16, 2021 at 1:15 PM Jessy Serrao <Jessy.Serrao@oeb.ca> wrote:

To: All Participants in EB-2020-0246

 

The OEB has today issued its Procedural Order No. 3 for the above mentioned proceeding.
Please see attached.

 

Thank you.

 

Jessy Serrao, Case Administrator, Office of the Registrar

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, Toronto ON M4P 1E4 | registrar@oeb.ca | OEB.ca |
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